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ASSOCIATION NEWS
Building & Grounds Committee Meeting Monday, June 9 at 10:00 AM
Documents & Policy Committee Meeting None Scheduled
Finance Committee Meeting Friday, June 13 at 11:00 AM
Board of Directors Meeting Tuesday, June 17 at 4:00 PM
FLAG DAY gz

June 14 is Flag Day. Flags will be flying high everywhere including Brandywine.

THIS SUMMER
Although many of our neighbors have headed north, and some clubs are taking a vacation, there is
still a lot to do in Brandywine. The library is open. The pools and tennis courts are available and
less crowded, as are the nearby golf courses. This might be a good time to try something new. Still
meeting on a regular schedule are:

Line Dancing — 10 AM Wednesday Book Club — 10 AM second Tuesday of each month
Mah Jongg — 12:30 PM Wednesday Bridge — 7 PM Tuesday & 12:30 PM Friday

Great Courses — 3 PM Thursday Low-Impact Aerobics — 9 AM Monday & Thursday
Sewing Club — 1:30 PM Tuesday Men’s Cards — 12:30 PM Mon/Fri & 1:00 PM Thu

All this plus special activities and dinners-there is always something fun happening in Brandywine!

JULY BUGLE - Please pick up your copy of the July Bugle at the gate on or about July 1. The
Bugle Too will not appear again until October 15.

LOOKING AHEAD

POOLSIDE PARTY - The Activities Committee is planning a poolside gathering on Saturday,
June 21 at 5:30pm. All are welcome. Just bring an hor d’oeuvre for 8 plus your own drinks. The
Committee will provide plates, cups, ice, etc. Last year this informal get together was fun for all
and we hope to be able to do it more often. Swimmers are always welcome! Any questions,
please call Mike Aneiro 454-0077.

BRANDYWINE LUNCH BUNCH INAUGURAL - Our first lunch will be at the Lighthouse
Restaurant, 14301 Port Comfort Rd, on Friday, June 27 at 12:30. All residents are welcome; however we
must have your confirmation to Merrily Francis (482-5679) no later than SPM Tuesday, June 23. We will
not be able to accommodate anyone calling after that time. We look forward to your joining us as we look
for new restaurants to experience on a monthly basis.

BOOK CLUB - Tuesday, June 10 the Book Club will meet for lunch at noon at the Clam Bake,
16520 South Tamiami Trail (Island Park Shopping Center.) Carpooling will be arranged. For more
information please call Jean Zender at (239) 267-0951.




The following was revised for correction of RSVP email address and phone number.

PARTY INVITATION DATE - Come one, come all. If you don’t know Ida Hurt, come meet this
marvelous neighbor on her surprise 100" Birthday party celebration at Brandywine Hall. The date is
July 5™ and the time is 6:00 PM to 10:30 PM. So the family can be prepared, please call real soon as they
will have heavy hors d’oeuvres, fresh fruit and cheese and of course, a birthday cake. So now that you
know, please call Wanda and Charles Hurt at (239) 209-8697 or email wandamhh@aol.com, and plan a
great time.

BINGO - Our final bingo session for the 2013-14 season ended May 21 with 52 in attendance. Quite a
few of our “regular” players have gone north for the summer.

The winner of the Letter X was Katie Stephenson.
The winner of the Coverall was Marty Youngberg.

Thank you for your continued interest and participation. See you all October 1, 2014 at 7:30 pm.
Jean and Tom Pancoast

SEWING CLUB — The Sewing Club meets every Tuesday at 1:30 PM, in the small meeting room in the
Tennis Clubhouse. Anyone who wishes to donate yarn etc. to the group should bring the materials to a
meeting or place them in the small closet in that room. New “sewers” are most welcome.

COME PICK UP YOUR FLAG - Date: July 3, Time: 10:00 AM at the Brandywine Hall

Volunteers are needed to decorate the grounds with small American flags. This could be a good way to get
your morning exercise and show your love of country at the same time. Of course, the flags must be
collected on July 5™

FOURTH OF JULY BREAKFAST - Date: Friday, July 4, Time: 9:00 AM

There will be no Bugle call to wake you, but be sure to get up early and join the parade to the
Brandywine Hall at 9:00 AM for our annual holiday breakfast. There will be sausage, french toast
casserole, juice, fruit cup, coffee, and more. The cost will be $ 7.00 per person. Sign up will be
Monday, June 30 from 1-3 PM in the Brandywine Hall.

COMPUTER CLUB - A general discussion of questions and answers led by Scott Lucas from
Computer Medics was the program at the last meeting on May 13. Many myths and much
misinformation are dispelled at these sessions. Do you have a particular question or want to know
something about your computer? If so, attend a meeting and present your query. Visitors are always
welcome. The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 10 at 1 PM at the Manor. The subject
will be announced later. This will be the last meeting until September. ~ Tom Ondecker

To the wise man, old age is always 15 years from now!




2014 Sales Tax Holiday for Hurricane Preparedness Supplies

The 2014 Sales Tax Holiday for Hurricane Supplies will run from May 31 through June
8, 2014.

The specific items included in the Sales Tax Holiday include:

A portable self-powered light source selling for $20 or less

A portable self-powered radio, two-way radio, or weather band radio selling for
$50 or less

A tarpaulin or other flexible waterproof sheeting selling for $50 or less

A self-contained first-aid kit selling for $30 or less

A ground anchor system or tie-down kit selling for $50 or less

A gas or diesel fuel tank selling for $25 or less

A package of AA-cell, C-cell, D-cell, 6-volt, or 9-volt batteries, excludmg
automobile and boat batteries, selling for $30 or less

A nonelectric food storage cooler selling for $30 or less

A portable generator that is used to provide light or communications or preserve
food in the event of a power outage selling for $750 or less

Reusable ice selling for $10 or less



